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Subject: Public Comment and Request
Date: 03/31/2010 07:43 PM

Dear Privacy Incapable Commissioners,
With only 80% Voter Privacy the results of an election are incorrect.

Voter Privacy shall be protected all the way for all voters, not only for
those that vote at a polling place.

It is sham the lack of Voter Privacy at the time the vote is cast on the
UOCAVA Testing Requirements.

Too, it is sham that you accepted and include in the UOCAVA
document The Human Factors and Privacy Subcommittee of the TGDC
the Usability-Benchmark report 081701that only use the word privacy
as part of the subcommittee name in the entire report.

All of you know that is possible to achieve Voter Privacy all the way, so
do the right thing or resign.

Sincerely,

Fernando Morales



